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1. I am currently reviewing the RFQ 2024-020 for Tree Services and would like to 
respectfully raise an objection regarding one of the listed insurance requirements. The 
document states that Professional Liability Insurance is required. 
  
In my experience with government contracts for tree services—both state and 
municipal—I have not encountered a requirement for Professional Liability Insurance.  

 
Answer:  The policy(ies) shall show Chad Chronister, Sheriff as additional named insured; 
include the severability of interest provision; provide that all liability coverage required under 
contract are primary to any liability insurance carried or any self-insured programs of the Sheriff. 
Professional Liability Insurance and Comprehensive Insurance Coverage are only needed if 
applicable with the work being done. General liability and workers’ compensation coverage is 
acceptable for this RFQ. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


